
Lockington, Elliott (SPAC/PSPC)

From: Sajanthan Velu <saj@woodenpanda.ca>
Sent: March 25, 2020 3:35 PM
To: Parmar, Dovejot (SPAC/PSPC)
Subject: N95 Face Masks + Additional COVID-19 Protective Products

Good afternoon Dovejot,
I hope all is well.

Thank you for taking the time to chat with me today.
I went to the Government of Canada Buy & Sell site and filled out a form on Saturday and noted at the time we
only had access to N94 masks. I did not receive an email or submission confirmation for the federal buy and
sell intake that I filled.

I also submitted it to the Province of Ontario site.
The reference for the Province of Ontario is #2402104.

However, over the past few days, we have levelled up our resources and supply chain and have been able to
secure N95 masks that are ready for delivery in 7 business days.

The UK and Spain governments purchased 5,000,000 pieces each of the N94 products last week totalling
10,000,000 units.

We are also able to provide delivery on the following products:
1. Protective suits
2. Isolation gowns
3. Infrared thermometers
4. Latex medical gloves

I am looking forward to hearing from you soon Dovejot.
Please let me know if there is anything that you need to help move this forward.

Thank you!

My personal contact number is

823


